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David, 

I went back through my file. Our research indicates that Occidental is the successor company to Diamond 
Black Leaf and Diamond Shamrock. In our notice letter to Occidental Chemical, we attribute their liability 
to this entity's operations. If you have information that you can share with us regarding how Valero Energy. 
may be involved, please send that to us, and I'd be happy to take a look. I expect to receive a copy of 
Occidental's information request responses tomorrow, so if there was an error in our corporate successor 
research, I'll also know that way. The company had several mergers, so it is possible there was a 
mistake. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

-Marianne 

Marianne Ortiz Lodin 
Associate Regional Counsel 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 4 
Office of Environmental Accountability 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
(P) 404-562-9547 
(E) lodin.marianne@epa.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is being sent by or on behalf of an attorney. It is intended 
exclusively for the individual (s) or entity(ies) to whom or to which it is addressed. This communication 
may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or 
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender immediately by email and delete all copies of the message. 
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